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PRESS RELEASE 
The Pre-Trial Chamber will issue  

this week its decision on the appeal against the Closing Order in case 004/1 
 

 
The Pre-Trial Chamber will issue this week its decision on the International Co-Prosecutor’s 

Appeal against the Closing Order dismissing the charges in case 004/1. 
 

In their Closing Order issued on 22 February 2017 and their reasoning dated 10 July 2017, the 
Co-Investigating Judges considered that the ECCC have no personal jurisdiction over IM Chaem and 
dismissed the criminal allegations against her.  
 

The Pre-Trial Chamber’s public decision will be available on the website www.eccc.gov.kh. 
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Mr. Neth Pheaktra 
Chief of Public Affairs Section and Press Officer 
Mobile phone: +855 (0)12 488 156 
Landline: +855 (0)23 861 564 
Email: neth.pheaktra@eccc.gov.kh 
 


